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July 2, 2020
Honorable President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh

RE: Glass Recycling — Carry all Products, Inc.
Dear Members of City Council:

Attached is the proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the
Department of Public Works, to execute relevant agreements with Carry All Products Inc. to
process source separated glass at no cost; and further for this stated purpose to reach zero
waste goals by 2030. All material will be hauled by the Bureau of Environmental Services
from multiple recycling drop-off locations

Sincerely,

/A

Michael Gable, CPRP
Director
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